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Dear Parents & Guardians,

It has just been announced by Government that all schools will close today for the next two
weeks. It is hoped that schools will re-open on Monday 30" March and we will keep you
informed if anything changes.

As the Covid-19 situation continues to evolve we at Mount Carmel Secondary School are
putting measures in place to best support all of our students.

All students have been briefed on the supports available to them, a summary of some are
outlined below:

e Over the past week, there has been a further expansion of our existing Microsoft
Office 365 platform to include Teams for all subject areas in all year groups. Students
have been provided with tutorials on using Microsoft Teams where teachers can
provide access to resources and set student assignments.

e All students were informed earlier in this week to start bringing school books home

e All staff are also contactable via the Microsoft Outlook email platform and students
are aware of this opportunity for communication.

All students have been encouraged to take full advantage of these opportunities, especially
our 3" and 6 Year students as they continue to prepare for their certificate exams in June.

We hope parents appreciate that we are doing everything in our power to ensure students
receive continued school support over the next two weeks.

Many thanks,
Management & Staff of Mount Carmel Secondary School.
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